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Maths 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Maths we have been exploring using the 
Part Whole Model. A part whole model helps us to see 
how a whole number can be split into parts. In the   

example below we can see that one of the ways to make 
4 (the whole) we can add 1 and 3 together (the parts). 
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Homework 

For your homework I would like you to make 
sure that you have read your reading book to a 

grown up at home. 

I would also like you to use the part whole model 
to explore different ways of making the number 
6. For this the children 
could use dry pasta or 

some of their toys. Please 
post photos of this on 

Dojo. 

  

RSHE 

In RSHE this week we have been thinking about 
life cycles. We thought about the different ways 

that we change as we get older, e.g. we get     
bigger, we can start to talk, 
we learn how to walk, we 

eat different foods etc. 

We looked at the different 
stages of growing: baby, 
toddler, child, teenager, 
adult and old person. 

 

For being a good friend 
and trying to help   
others make good 

choices. 

   Well Done! 

Letter From Mrs. White 

There is a letter coming home     
tonight from Mrs White, explaining 
about a special service at St Peter & 
St. Paul’s Church on Melton Street 
taking place on Christmas Eve. Our 
school choir will be singing at this 

service and all are invited to attend. 

There will also be a very special 
visitor attending. Please can you 

return the reply slip back to school 
next week. 



Story Time 
With Jesus 

8th December 2023 

This week’s ‘Story Time With Jesus’ we continue the story of the very 
first Christmas. In today’s video we meet the shepherds who were 

told of Jesus’ birth and how they travelled to Bethlehem to visit Him 
in the stable. 

You can watch the video by following this link 

The Story of Christmas (Jesus and the Shepherds) - YouTube  

After watching the video spend some time chatting about 
the story. If you wish you could draw a picture of Jesus in 

the stable with Mary, Joseph and the shepherds. 

(if the above link doesn’t work when typing please visit our Class Dojo 
page. I shall post a link for this video in my end of week message) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TJIC57EvYFo&list=PLNcC1wUUyMmUaWk30sqZvX3NsEepPBSfG&index=3


The Part Whole Model 

Using objects such as dry pasta or small toys let the children explore 
different ways of making the number 6. 
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